
・ 

～Human Rights Hotlines for Coronavirus～ 

 

Hikone Human Rights Policy Division    TEL: 0749 – 30 – 6115  

・Foreign-language Human Rights Hotline (Weekday 9:00 - 17:00)   TEL: 0570-090-911 

*The following services are available only in Japanese. 

・Minnano Jinken 110 Ban  (Weekday 8:30 - 17:15)           TEL: 0570-003-110 

・Kodomono Jinken 110 Ban  (Weekday 8:30 - 17:15)           TEL: 0120-007-110 

 

Discrimination and hate triggered by fears and anxiety about unknown factors of the coronavirus have been 

directed at a certain individual and certain group of people and have now become a widespread social issue.          

None of those affected wanted to get infected with the coronavirus, nor does every single one of us.      

Let’s not forget the fact that there is always a possibility that you could be affected by the virus at any time no 

matter how cautious you are.      

 

Don’t Be Fooled by Baseless 

Statements about the 

Coronavirus on Social Media 

and Other Communication 

Platforms. 

 

Don’t Label, Stereotype or 

Discriminate Against COVID-

19 Patients, Their Families or 

Anyone Who Came into Close 

Contact with People with 

COVID-19.   

 

Show Your Respect and 

Gratitude toward Workers in the 

Healthcare Sector and Other 

Essential Workers Who Are the 

Backbone of Our Daily Lives.         

Please Stay Calm And Informed, And Get The Facts.    

STOP THE CORONAVIRUS STIGMA!! 


